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DATE: October 8, 1985
FROM: William Ryan

0O - 202/659-6700
H - 202/686-1824

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PAULIST PRESS CITED FOR
CATHOLIC-JEWISH PUBLISHING

WASHINGTON--The Advisory Committee for the Secretariat for Catholic-
Jewish Relations of the National Conference of Catholic Bishops has
expressed appreciation to Paulist Press for its efforts in providing
materials to further the cause of this dialogue.

Bishop Francis J. Mugavero of Brooklyn is Episcopal Moderator of
the Advisory Committee, which decided to send a letter of appreciation
to Paulist Press at a recent meeting.

The letter was sent by Dr. Eugene J. Fisher, Executive Director
of the Secretariat, to Father Kevin A. Lynch, C.S.P., of Paulist
Press, located in Mahwah, New Jersey.

"Paulist Press over the years has been a leader, not only
nationally but indeed internationally in publishing solid works on
the scholarly and popular level concerning the dialogue, through
its Stimulus series and many other fine publications," Dr. Fisher

wrote. "The recent issue of New Catholic World devoted to Christian-

Jewish Relations since Nostra Aetate is simply one more case in point."
Nostra Aetate, the Declaration on the Relationship of the
Church to Non-Christian Religions, was issued by the Second Vatican

Council on October 28, 1965.
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